

S005

21 July 2006

Mr Paul Mitchell Gas Industry Company Limited PO Box 10-646 WELLINGTON

Dear Paul

## SUBMISSION ON OPTIONS FOR AMENDING ALLOCATION AND RECONCILIATION ARRANGEMENTS IN THE NEW ZEALAND GAS INDUSTRY

I thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on the Gas Industry Company's Consultation Paper and enclose our submission on behalf of GasNet.

Should you wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact me either by phone at (06) 349 0131 or by email at <a href="mailto:geoff.evans@gasnet.co.nz">geoff.evans@gasnet.co.nz</a>.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Evans
Manager